
In Development?
My sister just informed me of some trailers she just saw on
youtube.  Some fake and others I knew about already.  The
reboot of A Nightmare on Elm Street is due this Spring.  I had
to laugh when she swore that she saw an official preview for
Jaws V.   Even more telling was the fact that she said that
Roy Scheider and Richard Dreyfuss were going to reprise their
characters  from  the  original.   Hilarious,  because  Sheriff
Brody was killed sometime between Jaws 2 and Jaws 3-D. And
once again, following the debacle that was Jaws: The Revenge
(tagline:  “This  time,  it’s  personal.”),  I  ask:  WHY?!
Especially when it’s been a good 25 years since the last one.

Finally, Spider-Man 4 is about to get underway.  Something
very strange: after only 3 films in the last decade, we are
getting a re-haul of the franchise.  A new director is taking
over which will probably mean a new cast.  But why reintroduce
the series when it has only been a few years since the last
film was released.  While by far the worst of the trilogy,
Spider-Man 3 still had moments of fun and it did have a lot to
live up to following the phenomenal second installment.

https://www.tangents.org/movies/in-development/
https://www.reelzchannel.com/movie-news/5598/marc-webb-confirmed-as-spider-man-reboot-director

